
Postponements and cancellations list as of April 6, 2020. (List courtesy
Ann Marie Calabrese).

This list is subject to change without notice.

The New England Fire Company in the Lewistown Valley will be having a Good 
Friday Seafood Combo Dinner on Friday, April 10th. It will be drive thru 
only from 11am until 1 pm and from 4 pm until 6 pm.

The McAdoo Fire Co has teamed up with Van Hoekelen to have a Easter Flower 
Fundraiser...8 plants already boxed for $20...Wednesday and Thursday 8-
5...Friday and Saturday from 8-4...Pick up locations are at the McAdoo 
Fire Co or at Four Blooms Parking Lot in Drums.

Summit Hill Borough has announced their Annual Spring Clean Up for the 
month of April. See their Facebook page or call them for details.

Rush Township Spring Leaf & Branch Pickup will start Monday, April 13. 
Leaves and branches MUST be curbside no later than April 30.

The Walker Township Park, basketball and tennis courts are
closed until further notice.

The East End Market, Tamaqua has postponed their opening date for the 
season. No new date is set at this time.

The Spaghetti Dinner and Basket Raffle Benefit for the Lansford Fire 
Victims has been rescheduled for May 17th. at the American Fire Co #1 in 
Lansford from 1 pm to 4 pm.

The American Fire Co #1 in Lansford will be having their Lenten Food Sale 
on Friday, April 10th. from 3- 6:30 p.m. Take out only.

There will be an Emergency Blood Drive at the Nesquehoning Fire Co, on 
Wednesday, April 22nd., from 2 until 6 pm. Register at giveapint.org with 
sponsor code 4921

Cloud Service Center of Tamaqua can offer remote IT services. Call for 
details.

The Annual Dinner for the Tamaqua Area Chamber of Commerce at Mountain 
Valley has been postponed until September 24th.

Shafer's Pharmacy in Tamaqua is asking that you to call ahead to minimize 
wait time for pick ups. Please also call in to arrange for payment of 
deliveries.

McMullin's Market in New Philadelphia is reducing their hours to
Tuesday-Saturday from 9 until 4. Closed on Sunday and Monday.

Heisler’s Dairy Bar in the Lewistown Valley's Season Opening that was 
scheduled for April 1st – postponed, but you can still purchase their ice 
cream in local grocery and convenience stores



Tamaqua Salvation Army – for questions, donations or if in need of 
service, please contact Captain John Luby (570) 668-0410 ext. 201

CancerTelethon.org Chinese Auction at Lakeside Ballroom has been postponed 
until May 16th. and 17th

The Annual CancerTelethon.org Telethon live from Penn's Peak has been 
moved to August 1st and 2nd from noon until midnight both days

The West End Fire and Rescue in Mahanoy City has rescheduled their 
Sportsman’s Bingo to June 7th

24th Annual Greater Hazleton Job fair originally schedule for March 26th 
has been postponed to September 17th.

Agape Blends, Hometown-closed to public, but online and call-in orders are 
accepted.


